%Elngh’ﬁ Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

19th April, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received Mr. Hodgson's letter of the 1l4th
instant in reference to the proposed use of Bakelite for the
bush of the rudder hearing in Nessri:—fiiggzﬁngggﬁpjg Yard

building to the order of Mr. J. Lauritzen, and the
femafks ébntained therein have been carefully noted.

In reply I am directed to state that the physical
properties of the proposed material, as set forth in the
boocklet forwarded by Mr. Hodgson, have been examined, and no
objection need be taken to the Owner's propcsal, provided, &as
in the case of Messrs. Helsingors Jernskibs~ og Maskinbuggeri's
Yard No. 259 referred to by you, the Bskelits lining be
speclally examined when the vessel has been in service one year.

I am, pear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN.




